
Church of the Week... 

NABC Missionary of the Week... 

Church Supported Missionary... 

Paul & Tanya Gericke:  Camp Falcon Rock Developers, ROMANIA 

Email:  rootsromania@gmail.com 

Please pray...                                                 

 for the Gericke’s as they work hard to build relationships in Romania. 

 for funding for the building of the main lodge at Camp Falcon Rock.     

 PTL that Camp Falcon Rock is now an operational ministry that is raising up 

young people as kingdom leaders through the transforming work of the     

Gospel.  The camp has had almost 1500 people come to be a part of its      

ministry. 

Please pray for our seniors who are residents at Mount View Lodge:   

Madeline Hall, Helen Siemens, Erwin Standar, Andy Wipf   

Sunrise Encore:  Tillie Erickson, Alice Schafer, Jake Siemens, Dorothy Unger, Hilde Unger, 

Harry & Verna Unger        

If you’ve missed a Sunday, view the church bulletin and listen            

to the sermon on our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

Tri-Community Baptist Church:  Beiseker, AB 

Senior Pastor:  Rev. Eric Spletzer (Louanne) 

 

 

 

Calvin and Susanne Hohn, NAB Missionaries 

in Cameroon 

Calvin Hohn serves in the role of leading and      

coordinating for both NAB missionary ministries and 

the Cooperating Missions for the Cameroon Baptist 

Convention. While Calvin and Susanne live and work 

in Bamenda, the capital city, their youngest    

daughter, Elianna, is seven hours away attending 

the Rain Forest International School. Their other 

daughter, Ysabelle, is in Canada attending her first year of college. Calvin,      

Susanne, and Elianna are in areas of the country that are relatively safe, despite 

the ongoing unrest, but continue to pray against the violence and discord      

between the English- and French-speaking populations, asking God to use His 

people to lead the way of peace, forgiveness, and resolution. For more          

information, visit nabonmission.org/missionaries/calvin-susanne-hohn. 

Our church has subscribed to 
RIGHT NOW 

MEDIA for 
another year.  
Just scan this 
QR code and 
it will take you 
to their site. 
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Staying the Course 

2 Kings 2 

- Pastor James Rosenberger  

 

 

http://www.nabonmission.org/missionaries/calvin-susanne-hohn


EOBC...a place to grow together!   

Welcome to East Olds Baptist Church 
Are you visiting with us? 

Please fill out a Visitor WELCOME Card found in the pew. 

Coffee is available… Enjoy! 

Today... 

 2:30pm, Lodge Service 

 7pm, Youth Bible Study at Chris and Sarah Luchies home in Olds 

 

 

 Church Office Hours:  9am-12pm, Tuesday & Friday 

 Monday………...Pastor’s day off 

 Tuesday…………8am, Men’s Prayer Time , Rm #205 Encore, Olds 

                       ………….6:30-8pm, Awana Clubs (ages 3-Gr.6) 

 Thursday……….6:30pm PIZZA, 7pm, Annual Church Budget Mtg 

 Friday………….…7pm, Youth Event 

 Saturday ………..Church Cleaning:  J&A Rice  

 Sunday…………..10am Sunday School for ages 3 and older 

                                    11:00am Family Worship with Pastor James Rosenberger 

            Greeters:  J&B Schafer        Coffee:  L Unger                                                 

            LKT: Rudds                             Nursery:  M Huyzer 

 Thursday, Feb.13th:  9-11am, Ladies Bible Study at the church 

 February 21st-23rd:  WINTER FAMILY RETREAT at Camp Caroline—register online or 

email hilde@campcaroline.ab.ca 

 March 20th-22nd:  ABA Ladies Retreat at Camp Caroline—talk to Nina Wearmouth or 

Janette Rudd if you are interested in going.  

 

Worship in Song:  Chris Luchies 

Welcome & Announcements 

Worship in Giving 

Worship in Song 

Little Kid’s Time—(ages 4-Gr.4)  

Message 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

Benediction 

 

Our greeters today are Jeff and JoAnne Moody. 

A supervised nursery is available for children 0-3yrs 

in KidZone(Rm3) - Snuggle Room for moms & babies 

Coming Up... 

This Week... 

Prayer & Praise... 

 Pray for our senior shut-ins and those of our church family dealing with health 

concerns—Jake & Helen Siemens, Erwin Standar, Hilde Unger, Andy Wipf 

 As a church, we extend our deepest condolences to Al and 

Nina Wearmouth and their family on the passing of Nina’s dad this 

week.  The funeral will be held on Friday, Feb.7th, 2pm at       

Mountain View Funeral Home in Calgary.  We pray that you will 

feel God’s comfort and peace.  

 Be in prayer for the upcoming Annual Church      

Budget/Business Meeting on Thursday.  

 Be in prayer for the people of Philippines.  Tens of 

thousands have suffered great loss after the typhoon 

that hit in early December.  The NAB has stepped in 

with a relief fund to help those in need.  For more 

information on relief aid, see the back bulletin board. 

Persons of the Week:   
Jake & Helen Siemens  

Children & Family Ministries... Women’s Ministries... 

Experience Youth Group... 
 Jan.24th:  “Blind Sight” 

 Jan.31st:  “A Jump Out of Reality” 

Feb.14-16th:  YOUTH QUAKE! 

Just a reminder regarding    

Gifts and Tithes                        

 please make your cheques 

payable to EOBC.   

Designate General Fund OR 

Building Fund on your envelop.  

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a request and wants it 
on the Prayer Chain, call Madeline Hall at 403-559-2332 

Former EOBC Youth Pastor         

Blair & Aletha Breckenridge 

send their greetings!  They are 

living & serving in Ontario and 

have 5 beautiful kids!. 

It’s time to 
bless our 

post-
secondary 
students 

with CARE  
PACKAGES!  Please submit 

names of potential students to 
either Joyce, Margaret or Edith 
by next Saturday, Feb.1st.  The 
list of students and packing date 
will be announced shortly.  Stay 

tuned for more information! 

 February 21st-23rd:  WINTER FAMILY 

RETREAT at Camp Caroline—register online 

or email hilde@campcaroline.ab.ca 

Youth Ministries—7-9:30PM... 

 Mark Flinn & Rachel 

Carmickle 

& 

Jannie Boom & Shawn 

Niven   

CONGRATULATIONS! 

If you wish to send a card 

to the couples, a basket 

will be in the office & 

family will deliver them. 

Flinn deadline:  Feb.4th 

Boom deadline:  Feb.16th 

The 2019 EOBC Annual 
Report is completed and was 
sent out via email to help save 
costs.  Hard copies have been 
made and will be available at 
the Jan.30th meeting or ask 
Karen for a copy.  Thanks!   


